
 
TAKE NOTICE that you are invited to attend a PUBLIC INFORMATION SESSION 
on Thursday, February 13, 2020 from 4:00 pm to 6:00 pm at the Keystone 
Complex, 35921 Talbot Line, Southwold (community of Shedden).  
 

The public information session will provide the public an opportunity to review and provide input 
on the existing Official Plan boundaries for the settlement areas of Talbotville, Shedden, Fingal 
and North Port Stanley. The input received at the Public Information Session will assist in 
providing valuable information to municipal council and staff as we proceed in updating the 
Township of Southwold Official Plan. Please note this Public Information Session is not a 
statutory open house or statutory public meeting under the Planning Act. No presentation will 
be given by Township staff. If you are not available to attend but wish to provide input, please 
contact the phone number or email listed below on or before Thursday, February 13, 2020.  
 
A copy of the Official Plan settlement area maps are available for inspection during normal 
business hours at the Township of Southwold Office or by contacting the Township Clerk at the 
address below. The Official Plan settlement area maps can also be viewed online at 
http://www.southwold.ca (under Public Notices). 
 
Township of Southwold      Phone: (519) 769-2010 
35663 Fingal Line       Fax: (519) 769-2837 
Fingal, ON N0L 1K0       Email: cao@southwold.ca 
 
Dated at the Township of Southwold this 6th day of February 2020. 
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